N.A. Johnaon, Esq., 2579
55 Long Chaulden, . .

Hemel Hempstead, Mr*. Chapman
Herts. T

4/0971/83/RJC/JDS

19th January 1984 -

Dear Sir,

SINGLE STOREY REAR EXTENSION AND GARAGE AT 5 CRABTREE CLOSE, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD.

I refer to your planning application for the above development.

This authority wrote to you on 20th September 1983 requesting
further detalils of the davelopment but these have not been received
by the Planning Department.

I draw your attention to the second paragraph of an acknowledgement
letter sent to you on 28th July 1883, This states that you wi}ll.
be notified of a decision by the l4th July 1983. :However, without '
the aforementioned drawings, this authority was unable to determine
your application by this date. The application is therefore '
a deemed refusal. -

Yours faithfully,




